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TEN TORS Walk - Llanthony Priory Walk – Saturday 24th February 

    
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
As you will be aware the next Ten Tors training walk is Saturday 24th February 2024. Students should be at 
school for a departure at 6.30 am sharp. We will be returning to school at approximately 5.30 pm. Students 
will contact home on the return journey with a precise arrival time. 
 
Equipment: 
 
Failure to carry the expected equipment will result in the student not being taken. Will be checking 
random pieces of kit as the students arrive. 
   
Year 9s and 10s (35 miles) will need to carry the following equipment.  Waterproof coat and trousers (there 
are a small number that can be borrowed from school – if buying please seek advice from Mr Page first), 
warm clothes to wear during the day, hat and gloves, rucksack large enough to take all clothes and coat, 
food and drink for the day, emergency rations, whistle, watch. 
 
Year 11s and 12s (45 miles) will need to carry the same as Year 10s and additionally; sleeping bag, complete 
change of clothes, personal first aid kit, emergency rations. In addition, there needs to be room in their 
rucksack for some group equipment.  For further detail on kit, please refer to the full kit list handed out on 
the parent evening. 
 
With the rougher terrain students must have walking boots with decent ankle support for this walk. 
 
Food:  
Students must eat well the day before the walk and must ensure that they eat a sound breakfast. During the 
day they will need snacks and a good lunch.  
 
Emergency contact number for this weekend only: 07879 121180 
  
Cost: 
The cost for this trip is £42.00.  The preferred method of payment for this trip is online via ParentPay by 
16th February 2024.  Please contact the Finance Office for alternative methods of payment. Payment will be 
used for attendance confirmation. If payment is not received by the deadline pupils will not be able to 
attend. 
 
If any medical details have changed or you have not completed an A4 consent form previously please 
collect one from me and return, by the same date. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Richard Page 
Teacher in Charge 
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